
FROM THE
STRATHCONA PROFESSOR OF PATHOLOGY 

MCGILL UNIVERSITY,

MONTREAL.

January 31st 1923

Sir Arthur Gurrie,
McGill University,

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur
I had a letter from the Hon.Walter Mitchell 

regarding the importation of scientific hooks.monographs,etc. 
hy members of the University and in reference to import duties.

I have answered his inquiry and I have 
thought it wise to send you a copy of my letter to him for your 
information.

Sincerely yours,

Eno.


